
CITY OF EDGERTON 
POLICE COMMISSION MEETING MINUTES 

Wednesday, September 18, 2019 
 

Vice President Mark Coombs called the meeting to order at 6:05 pm. Commission Members present were 
Mark Coombs, Terry Dickinson and Lisa Venske. Absent was Paul Davis and Mike Drought. Also present 
was Police Chief Kowalski, Mayr Chris Lund, Councilman Dave Essau and Matt McIntyre. 
 
Coombs confirmed the agenda was posted properly for this meeting at City Hall, Post Office and Edgerton 
Public Library on Friday, September 13, 2019. 
 
MINUTES:   
A Dickinson/Venske motion to approve the May 8, 2019 Police Commission Meeting Minutes passed, all 
voted in favor. 
 
UPDATE ON PROBATIONARY OFFICERS FELLMUTH & COWDEN: 
Chief Kowalski reported that both Officers are doing a great job and moving along through their field 
training and probationary periods.  
 
CHIEF REPORT: 
Chief Kowalski presented the Commission with a written report and discussed in detail the happenings 
with the Police Department and their interaction with the Community. Also, discussed were proposed 
items for future action. 
 
The Commission is extremely pleased with the new Patrol Officers and the new Police Chief. 
 
The next meeting date was discussed and a tentative date set. 
 
A Dickinson/Venske motion to adjourn passed, all in favor. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 6:39 pm. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Lisa Venske 
Police Commission Secretary 
 


